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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

April 14, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chair 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: DE 22-024; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Default Service Request for Proposals for the Six-Month Period August 1, 2022, to January 31, 

2023, for both the Large Customer Group and the Small Customer Group 

 

Dear Chair Goldner: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty (“Liberty” or the 

“Company”) and pursuant to Commission Order No. 26,779 (Feb. 28, 2023) in Docket No. DE 22-024, 

enclosed with this cover letter are electronic copies of the following compliance tariff pages: 

• Fourth Revised Pages 129 and 133 

• Seventh Revised Page 27 

• Seventeenth Revised Page 126 

• Eighteenth Revised Page 127 

Consistent with the Company’s April 7, 2023, report on technical session filed in Docket No. DE 17-

189 and other dockets, the above pages show the redlined changes to the tariff in effect on this date.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 


